
 

ARYABHATA GANIT CHALLENGE – 2024 

   This is to congratulate the Headmaster, Deputy Headmaster, Members of 

Mathematics Faculty and every staff member at Sanawar for the 

recognition received from CBSE for our efforts in guiding and mentoring 

our students. Many of our students took part in the Arayabhata Ganit 

Challenge-2024 and our students did well. Three of them Kanav 

Sachdeva, Hardik Ahuja and Dhairya Sukhwani qualified for the Final 

Round. 

  The certificates of participation received from the CBSE: 

       

                                            



 

ARYABHATA GANIT CHALLENGE - 2024 

 In the Final Round two of our students Dhairya Sukhwani & Hardik   Ahuja 

performed very well and were ranked among top 100 students of the CBSE region.  

 The Lawrence School, Sanawar is declared “Mathematics Promotion School.” 

 The certificates received from the CBSE:   

             

                                                                                          
                          DHAIRYA SUKHWANI                                                            HARDIK AHUJA 

      

    Ravinder Pal Gautam 

    Head of Faculty 

    (On behalf of all the members of Faculty of Mathematics) 


